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December 13, 1973.

Bill Nittler,
603 W. 1lst,
McCOOK, NE 69001
U. S. A.

Dear Mr. Nittler:

We're pleased to verify your 1570 CHLO reception
report for December 5th last.

Thanks for both details and comments.

Next time you're visiting in our area, plan
to drop in and say 'hi'l

Sincerely,

John L. Moore,
JLM/mw President/General Manager.
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